


continues to work with CPAW and other experts on a comprehensive code update that will be presented 

toward the end of 2022. 

It is appropriate for the District, with its partners, to continue its due diligence to determine what should be 

included in the upcoming Code update. Until that time, the District and the Town will continue its 

discussions at the staff, committee and Council level, on these critical matters. 

Sincerely, 

Rob Lindner 

Chief, Woodside Fire Protection District 

Jt=: 
Town Manager 


